g ; UNITED STATES

h P NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
3 ‘k]ﬂuf .3 WASHINGTON, D C 20555
Aane May 14, 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR: Gus C. Lainas, Assistant Director
for Cperating Reactors, DL

THRU : George W. Rivenbark, Acting Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4, DL

FROM: Albert W. De Agazio, Project Manager
Operatina Reactors Branch #4, DL

SUBJECT: BACKFIT ISSUE FOR DAVIS-BESSE

Backfit Issue: Technical Specification changes required to assure AFk system
availability. This issue was identified as a backfit issue in memorandum
dated April 6, 1984,

Schedule for Resolution: The licensee informed the NRR Project Manager by
teTephone on April 24, 1984 that they have decided not to continue with the
appeal. They will confirm this by letter with a commitment to submit the
required Technical Specification by the end of June 1984.

Albert H{/De Agazio{ roject Manager

Operating Reactors Branch #4, DL
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